To Whom it May Concern:

Upon testing the resistance on the WLDX antenna | have determined that the resistance has ¢
less than 1% from the previous license value.

| was also asked to check the tower painting, light beacon, bulb, and coax. This tower is in
remarkable shape with only very little paint flaking. The beacon looks good and the bulb is in wo
order. Upon checking the coax, | find no problems to note.

The door to the gate is secure and the fencing has no noticeable issues. Effort has been made t
the grass in and outside the fenced in area.

Please contact me for any further engineering needs. It was great to see you and best wishes
the FM translator.

Sincerely,

Ross Swanner

IBS Engineering



